



THYROID CANCER CENTER CAMPAIGN

Dear friend,

Thyroid cancer is the most rapidly rising cancer in terms of incidence and this year is a special year for the fundraising effort. We have initiated a project in honour of the **ARGENTO FAMILY** to develop the **THYROID CANCER CENTER** at the Jewish General Hospital. It will be the first of its kind in Canada and will be an integral part of the Thyroid Cancer Program of McGill University.

This premier medical center is unique because it will bring together a comprehensive team of surgeons, endocrinologists, pathologists, radiation oncologists, medical oncologists, nurses, researchers, psychologists and support staff, all pursuing the common goal of treating patients afflicted with thyroid cancer. The center will have state of the art equipment and unite in one location the leading experts in this field of medicine in order to provide our community with the premier medical care it deserves.

This year we reach out to you and ask that you please support us in our 2013 campaign. Given the nature of the challenges we face, we ask for your assistance in inviting your business acquaintances, friends, and family to help us meet our objectives, so that we may finally find a cure for these devastating cancers.

Enclosed is a donation card requesting your support. As someone who has been personally affected or involved with thyroid cancer surgery, we ask you to be as generous as possible to support the creation of our **THYROID CANCER CENTER.**

You are also invited to join us at our gala event to be held at the "Arsenal de Montréal" on June 11, 2013. Consider buying tickets or a corporate table. The details are included in the enclosed donation card

We offer you our best wishes for good health. We look forward to your contribution and to joining us at the gala celebration

Yours sincerely,

Richard Payne, MD, FRCS(C)

Michael Hier, MD, FRCS(C)

Martin Black, MD, FRCS(C)

Alex Mlynarek, MD, FRCS(C)